
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

We hope you had an enjoyable break. This week’s​ RES​ ​Community Connection​ features 
five important messages.  

Calendar Updates 

● Wednesday, December 16 – Virtual Parent Meeting 
● Thursday, December 24 – January 1, 2020 – No School for Staff and Students 

Report Cards 

If you have not already done so, please log in to ParentVue to access your child’s 
marking period one report card.  It can be found under the ‘documents’ tab. If you do not 
have an account, a report card has been mailed to the address on file. If you haven’t 
activated your account yet, please be on the lookout for an email and/or a notification 
via U.S. mail from MCPS. If for some reason you do not receive your notification in the 
coming weeks, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 301-840-7123. 

Tuesday After School Activities 

This week, on Tuesday, December 1 at 3:20 we will host our After-School Activity 
Drop-in event.  Come join Mr. Henderson as he engages students in a seasonal drawing 
activity!  All students are invited to join. Don’t miss out! To join the event, please use the 
Zoom code 851 4415 7295 and the password read. 

Bedtime Virtual Book Reading 

Join us again this week on Thursday, December 3 at 7:00pm. Put on your pajamas, grab 
a snack, and join our mystery guest reader for a good time! To join the event, please use 
the Zoom code 851 4415 7295 and the password read. We can’t wait to see all our 
students on Thursday evening! 

Gaithersburg Elementary School #8 

On Wednesday, December 2, MCPS will hold a public information meeting regarding the 
boundary options for the new Gaithersburg Elementary School. Please visit the 
following website to review the options presented and receive information about 
upcoming meetings. 
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/planning/gaithersburgcluster8b
oundarystudy.aspx​. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fplanning%2Fgaithersburgcluster8boundarystudy.aspx&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7Cdd9b099812144fca363008d894c344d1%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637422913678936310%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=T1medmDBLiNpxfAjMyJ%2B8xM7Pg8HPkf9UcKAMYRR86Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fplanning%2Fgaithersburgcluster8boundarystudy.aspx&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7Cdd9b099812144fca363008d894c344d1%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637422913678936310%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=T1medmDBLiNpxfAjMyJ%2B8xM7Pg8HPkf9UcKAMYRR86Q%3D&reserved=0


 As a reminder, please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual 
tips and tricks and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning! 
This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Thank you and have a 
good evening. 

 


